For Immediate Release
January 27, 2020
Steuben Prevention Coalition announces Opioid Committee Program Assistant

Bath, N.Y. — January 27, 2020 — The Steuben Prevention Coalition recently introduced Connie Terry to the Steuben Prevention Coalition – Opioid Committee as its new Program Assistant.
Terry, of Prattsburgh, graduated from Mansfield University, where she earned a Bachelor of Science in Home Economics and Elmira College where she earned a Master of Science in Secondary Education.  Terry is a veteran of the NYS Public School System who retired from Avoca Central School in June 2019 after 31 years in the classroom, teaching middle school and high school students as a Family and Consumer Science and Health teacher.
“I spent a great deal of time educating students about the dangers of drug use and abuse.   Drug education has been woven throughout my entire teaching career, so this position feels like a natural extension of that, and I am really excited for the good work we will be doing for Steuben County” said Terry.
The Steuben Prevention Coalition – Opioid Committee will work to involve and engage the local communities in Steuben County to prevent and reduce the use and abuse of opioids and other drugs.
[bookmark: _GoBack] For further information on the Steuben Prevention Coalition and the Opioid Committee please visit our website www.steubenpreventioncoalition.org or by contacting the Steuben Prevention Coalition at 607-776-6441 ext. 202 cbanik@dor.org 
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